
LEGAL NOTICE

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Fire Commissioners of the Lido and Point
Lookout Fire District in the Town of Hempstead, County of Nassau, State of New York, will
hold a Workshop Meeting regarding apparatus floor at Headquarters building on Thursday.
September 9, 2021 at 6:00 PM in the Fire District’s Headquarters Building located at 102 Lido
Blvd., Point Lookout, New York.  All meetings of the Board of Fire Commissioners are open to
the public.

This notice is being publicized and posted in accordance with the provisions of Section
104 of the Public Officers Law of the State of New York by order of the Board of Fire
Commissioners of the Lido and Point Lookout Fire District.

Dated: Point Lookout, New York
            September 7, 2021

TERRI RYAN, District Secretary
Lido and Point Lookout Fire District


